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Economic Development

 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB4753 by Lopez (Relating to a study regarding the cost of child care in this state in

comparison to family income.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Texas Workforce Commission (TWC) to study the cost of child care in
the state compared to family income. The study would examine trends in and projections for child-
care costs; child care costs compared to family income based on federal poverty guidelines, state
median income, or other relevant standard; and the amount of governmental money estimated or
available to support subsidized child care. The study would also estimate the number of families
eligible for subsidized child care. TWC would report the results of the study by December 15,
2020. 

The agency indicates that the provisions of the bill could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 320 Texas Workforce Commission, 529 Health and Human Services
Commission
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